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ART GALLERY - SHOULD RECONNECT

The financial difficulties at the Art Gallery of Windsor have lead to lay offs, downsizing and the take over of the building by the City of Windsor. These events
have not given the public confidence in the gallery. Some readers have written that spending money to save the gallery may not be the best choice and that it

should be shut down. A small majority of those surveyed said that the gallery is important, but 62% of the respondents have not even visited the gallery in the
past five years. For more details on the article Click Here Looking for all available jobs? Click here.



